

The Official Monthly Newsletter for The Underdog Foundation

501(C)(3) APPROVAL

We have officially been approved as a 501(c)(3) Non-Profit Organization. This declaration trusts that our mission will focus on community integration and improvement, and allows us to accept tax deductible donations to help fund our initiatives.

HAYATI MEDITERRANEAN

It's been three weeks since our launch of HayatiMediterranean.com. Owners Ali and Mohammed have glowed about their partnership with #TUF, and have reported a noticeable increase in new customers and phone orders.

"You and The Underdog Foundation are truly amazing at what you guys do. Me and my brother will always and forever be grateful for everything that you have done to support our business."

Ali — co-owner of Hayati Mediterranean

OUR COMMUNITY PARTNERS

After our successful digital storefront launch for Hayati Mediterranean, word has spread quickly throughout the city about The Underdog Foundation!

We are currently working with:

- Genna Rae Wings
- Welton Room
- Konjo Ethiopian Food
- CJ's Sticky Fingers
 Colorado
- Federal Coffee
- Sun Valley International Food and Market



YOGA AT CURTIS PARK

Hosted By Teresa "Mama T" Gebhardt

Our first Volunteer Appreciation day was held on August 6th with a free yoga class at Curtis Park. We stretched and flowed with all of our fellow volunteers, followed by a pizza party! Check out the full photo gallery from the event on our website.





HIRSHORN PARK VOLUNTEER DAY

On <u>August 16th from 12:30-2:30 PM</u> the city of Denver will be providing our team multiple supplies to help give Hirshorn Park some much needed TLC. We will be re-painting the play structures and basketball court, sweeping the dugouts and sidewalk, and performing trash removal.

WASH PARK COMMUNITY KITCHEN

We are working with a private investment group to turn the vacant church on Pearl Street in Wash Park into a Community Center with a weekly "meals on wheels" program.

Stay tuned for updates on this exciting initiative!





THE GATHERING PLACE

The Underdog Foundation partnered with The Gathering Place on East Colfax to provide a donation of \$700 in food, hygiene products, and new clothing. We highly encourage you to reach out to The Gathering Place to get involved in their foundation.